
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 
Thursday, December 20, 2018 

 
HOT LUNCH: Chicken Nuggets 
 Potato Rounds  
 Hot Dog  
 Salad Bar  
 Milk  
  
BIRTHDAYS:   Karman Kapsa  
  

1. Save Box Tops to help Gurrie! For every Box Top you turn in, Gurrie Middle School 
receives 10¢ back. Cut out Box Tops and save them in a ziploc bag, make sure they 
haven't expired, then drop your Box Tops into the collection bin at the Gurrie main 
entrance. Be sure to drop them off before winter break starts for a chance to win a 
gift card! 

 

2. SPECIAL Announcement: We have 7 students and 2 teachers who have read ONE 
MILLION words and are still going! Remember to enter your books into 
Studentreading.net as you finish reading, so you too can become one of the MILLION 
words readers. Keep reading and head to the library to check out your next great 
title!!  

 

3. Do you need a Christmas gift for your family? Or do you want to bring joy to a child 
in a hospital? Homemade tie dye socks made by Anna Bylsma and Nikolette Weiss 
are being sold this week at lunch for only $4. For every pair you buy, a pair will be 
donated to children in hospitals for Christmas! 

 

4. Attention all underwater Robotics STEM club members we will meet after school 
today until 4pm.  Shrouding orders have not arrived yet so we will be testing motors 
and frame work today only.  Please note the time change and you may take the late 
bus home if needed.  See Mrs. Halper if you have any questions. 

 

5. On Friday at the end of the day you will have the opportunity to participate in 
multiple activities in recognition of all the good choices you have made.  You will 
have the opportunity to play basketball, cage ball, foosball, bingo, Mexican 
Loteria/bingo, watch a movie, play board games, go to a relax area and many other 
options. All you have to do is continue to be referral free today and Friday. 
Remember if you receive any type of referral today or Friday, you will have to attend 
a re-training session on being safe, ready and respectful during the PBIS activities 
celebration. Also, students remember that the PBIS store is open today, remember 
to bring in your tiger stripes.  

 



6. Will the following students please bring their lunches to the library TODAY for a brief 
meeting to chat about your awesome spelling abilities??? 

 
Aidan Diaz 
Sam Costello 

Katie Prystalski  
Ashlyn Grelewicz  
Sophia Szymanski 
Caden Strack 
Lizet Ojeda 
Ilija Tomich 
Aldair Garcia 
Fernando Peralta 
Dan Walsh 
Raven Anderson 
Jovany Garcia  
Johan Santos 
Matthew Pierpoali 
Kyle Timmerman 
Dwayne Morrow 
Landon Nill 
Carson Turner 
Brianna Flores 
Josh Connelly 
Grace Sneed 
Maddie Gonzalez 
Jess Nevarro,  
Carlos Rangel 
Piper Oldenburg 
Grace Gonzales 
Karmen Kapsa 
Kevin Vital 
 
If you cannot make lunch on Thursday or have any questions, please see Mrs. 
Sutsser. 

 
 

 

 

 


